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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Lisner-Louise-Dickson-Hurt Home Reopens Assisted Living Program Following Major Renovation 
  
Washington, D.C. - The Lisner-Louise-Dickson-Hurt Home (LLDH Home), a nonprofit leader in 
compassionate, person-centered care for District seniors, is proud to announce the reopening of 
its Assisted Living Residence following a transformative renovation. 
  
Significantly reduced in capacity since 2020 due to a devastating internal flood during the height 
of the COVID-19 pandemic, the program now returns with 45 modernized units - 36 newly built 
and 9 fully renovated - offering safe, accessible, and welcoming homes for seniors with low and 
modest incomes. This milestone was made possible through the $20 million Securing Tomorrow 
campaign, funded by the generosity of donors and partners whose commitment ensures that 
high-quality, affordable care will remain available to D.C. seniors for generations to come. 
  
The reopening restores a vital service in Ward 3 and reaffirms the Home’s commitment to equity, 
inclusion, and dignity in aging. As one of the only nonprofit assisted living providers in the area, 
the LLDH Home ensures that seniors - regardless of income - have access to high-quality housing, 
healthcare, and community. 
   
The Assisted Living Program offers private accommodations, supportive services, and engaging 
activities that promote independence while meeting residents’ evolving needs. Its reopening 
strengthens the continuum of care on the Home’s historic campus and in the surrounding 
community. 
  
Just steps away, The Louise on Western - a new affordable senior housing community - welcomes 
residents aged 62 and older earning 30–50% of the Area Median Income. Developed by Urban 
Atlantic, in partnership with the LLDH Home, and rooted in the mission of the original Louise 
Home, it is the first project of its kind in Ward 3, expanding access to affordable, high-quality 
housing for D.C.’s aging population. 
  
About the Lisner-Louise-Dickson-Hurt Home 
Founded in 1939 through the generosity of Abraham and Laura Lisner, the Home’s legacy has 
grown through partnerships with other historic institutions dedicated to elder care, including The 
Louise Home, The John Dickson Home, The Henry and Annie Hurt Home for the Blind, and The 
Shoemaker Home. Each retains its unique identity and endowment while working together under 
the LLDH Home’s mission: to provide extraordinary health and life care services to seniors with 
low and modest incomes in the District of Columbia, empowering them to age with dignity, 
purpose, and community. 

http://www.lldhhome.org/


 

 

  
For more information about the Lisner-Louise-Dickson-Hurt Home or to support its charitable 
mission, please visit www.lldhhome.org. 
 
Media Inquiries: 
Please contact Sharon Sotsky Remirez at ssotsky-remirez@lldhhome.org 
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